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Official Sensitive 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Year 11 Targeted Parents’ Evening (Remote) – Thursday 6 February 2025  
 
You will shortly receive an email of your child’s most recent progress report outlining their current academic 
progress and recent attitudinal data (Classwork, Behaviour and Homework). On this report you will also find 
information relating to your child’s performance in their recent Year 11 Mock Examinations. Through a 
thorough post-mock examination review and careful analysis of current Year 11 progress, specific students 
have been identified who we feel can either maximise their outcomes or need some additional support to 
ensure they remain on track to achieve current predictions. Parents/Guardians of students identified during 
this process will receive an email inviting them to book appointments in selected specific subject areas. 
 
The appointments will take place remotely using our ‘SchoolCloud’ online Parents’ Evening system on 
Thursday 6 February, starting from 16:00 and ending at 18:00. Appointments will last 5 minutes with a 1-
minute gap in between meetings. Parents/Guardians of students identified to take part in targeted 
appointments will be invited to book appointments from 06:00 on Friday 31 January. 
 
As we now progress towards the exam season it is vitally important to us as a school that we do everything 
we can to try and maximise outcomes for our students and this Targeted Parents’ Evening is just one of many 
different strategies which enable to us to do this. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to invite all parents to a Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening 
on Thursday 13 February starting at 5.00pm. This evening will look at the different strategies and tools 
utilised by the school and by students to maximise their revision in the run up to their GCSE examinations. 
This will echo many of the messages which will be delivered to students during their Year 11 Revision Skills 
Morning on Wednesday 12 February but will cover how you can support students with these revision 
processes.  We envisage that the event will last no more than one hour. 
 
Viewing/Joining Allocated Appointments: 
• Browse to hedingham.parentseveningsystem.co.uk. 
• Enter your details with email address and your child’s details (please use your child’s preferred 

forename and surname) 
• Press the “Log in” button and follow the instructions 
• You will be able to see subjects you are able to book appointments for 
• On the evening of the Year 11 Targeted Parents’ Evening, please replicate the above instructions then 

select “Join video appointments”, this will start the remote meeting. Please ensure you click Enable 
Microphone/Camera if this pops up on your device 

 
 

https://hedingham.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 
 
If you have any further questions or issues surrounding Parents’ Evening, please ring the school and they will 
direct your query to the relevant person.    
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R Daniels 
Assistant Headteacher 


